OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

Representative Emily Mclntire
House District 56

March 28, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 2753-A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest
statement on House Bill 2753-A, as stated during today’s House Floor Session.

Body of Potential Conflict.

I am a current school board member in Eagle Point School District 9 and this bill could have potential
direct impact on this role that I serve in.

Sincerely,

Representative Emily Mclntire

District 56



